Consultation on Ben Wyvis management

Bruce Morrison, Secretary of Ferintosh Community Council, has passed on  information received from Alison MacNeill of SNH, via Dingwall and Seaforth Councillor Angela MacLean, relating to a consultation on the management of Ben Wyvis being conducted by SNH.

From: Bruce Morrison <ferintoshcc30@gmail.com>

To: Gmail FCC <ferintoshcc30@gmail.com>

Sent: 01/02/2018 11:11:49

Subject: Fwd: FW: Locals asked for views on Ben Wyvis management



Hi Everyone, 

We know from our interaction with you in recent years how important Ben Wyvis is to this community. We're therefore forwarding this consultation on to you from SNH which is looking for local comments on their draft plan. There is a drop-in session in Garve on Monday and there is a short questionnaire as part of a leaflet. The links and details can all be found in this reply I received back from SNH:

 

http://www.nnr-scotland.org.uk/ben-wyvis/management/management-planning/
 

The event on the 5th  February is in Garve Vllage Hall between 5-8pm. The draft plan is available on the above link. My understanding is that there is a brief questionnaire in the leaflet  but if you would like to submit any additional comments on the draft you are welcome to send these also to NNR@snh.gov.uk.

Bruce Morrison
Secretary
Ferintosh Community Council


From: Alison MacNeill 
Sent: 30 January 2018 13:19
Subject: FW: Locals asked for views on Ben Wyvis management
Scottish Natural Heritage News
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30 January, 2018

Locals asked for views on Ben Wyvis management
Scottish Natural Heritage (SNH) wants to hear from people with an interest in Ben Wyvis National Nature Reserve to help prepare future plans.

Overlooking the town of Dingwall, and prominent on the skyline from Inverness, Ben Wyvis dominates the local landscape and is one of a small number of high-plateau mountain sites in the UK.

A significant part of the mountain is a National Nature Reserve (NNR), owned and managed by Scottish Natural Heritage (SNH). This Munro supports a mosaic of upland habitats, which attracts a range of upland wildlife including mountain specialists like dotterel, mountain hares and ptarmigan, as well as red deer and the occasional golden eagle.

Ian Sargent, the reserve manager, said: “Ben Wyvis is a great place for people to connect with and enjoy Scotland’s rugged upland nature. As part of considering our plans for the future, we would like to hear what people value most about this nature reserve, and their suggestions for ongoing management”.

The reserve's quiet seclusion attracts hillwalkers to enjoy the NNR from the well-established path which makes it a popular and well-known ascent. In conditions of poor visibility, navigation along the summit becomes more difficult, and as a result several paths have formed.  SNH has recently been working to encourage walkers to use one main path, while restoring and re-vegetating adjacent areas to improve these sensitive upland habitats.

SNH has published a draft plan and a consultation leaflet and will be holding a drop-in event on Monday 5 February at Garve Village Hall. Consultation leaflets and more information may be downloaded from the NNR website (www.nnr-scotland.org.uk/ben-wyvis) or by e -mailing SNH at NNR@snh.gov.uk.

The consultation period runs from 29 January until 12 March 2018.
